Z0.BUUSULE ZULrUMESNRESUL FEUNULARE8NRY,
EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF ARMENIA

To: Ms. Heidy Purga
Minister of Culture
Republic of Estonia

21 November 2024

Dear Ms. Purga,

[ am writing to you to inform that the Central Bank of the Republic of Amenia, within the
framework of the Commemorative coins release program for 2026-2027, plans to issue a
collection of commemorative coins under the “Historical Gates™ thematic heading. The aim
of the release is to present and appraise the universal historical and cultural values that exist
in Armenia and all over the world.

Within this context, as well as with the aim to consolidate the bilateral relations between
Armenia and Lithuania anchored on these very values, I would highly appreciate it if you
could kindly consider the possibility of providing the Embassy with the relevant information
and high-resolution photos of famous medieval doors/gates in Lithuania, with permission to
use them towards that aim.

I thank you in anticipation of hearing from you soon.

Sincerely,

LF

Ara Margarian
Ambassador Extraordinary and Plenipotentiary

Lenktoji str. 17, LT-08124 Vilnius, Republic of Lithuania
Tel. +370 5 207 50 40/41, fax +370 5 207 50 42. E-mail: armlithuaniaembassy@mfa.am



